
   

 

        
 

 

 

                       

27th November 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians               

 
Although we are sadly unable to hold many of our traditional celebrations this year, rest assured 
we will be having lots of festive fun at Lavant in the lead up to Christmas.  

    
Christmas Cards 

Children are welcome to bring in Christmas cards to give out to people in their own class. There 
will be a box in each classroom for the children to put their cards in. We will then give them out 

after 72 hours has elapsed. Please can you reiterate to children that we are sadly not able to 
send cards between bubbles in school this year.  
 

Christmas Service  
Revd David Jarrett has kindly agreed to lead a Christmas service in school for us during the last 

week of school. The whole school will come together in a safe way outside and David will lead 
us through the Christmas story. The time and date of this special service will be set once we 
have a clearer idea what the weather will be like in the final week. Children will need warm 

coats, scarfs and hats to ensure they stay cosy and warm.  
 

Monday 14th December - Christian Youth Enterprises  
Christian Youth Enterprises will be sharing their annual Christmas assembly with the whole 
school via video link.  

 
Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Lunch  

This year we will be having our Christmas themed lunch on Wednesday 16th December. Children 
who have hot school meals will have a Christmas meal and we are encouraging all other children 
to really go to town this year and bring in a special festive packed lunch. Sadly we will be unable 

to come together as a whole school, instead usual lunch time procedures will remain in place.  
Children in Wren and Robin Class will eat their meals at separate times in the hall and children 

in KS2 will eat, as usual, in their classrooms. There will not be an alternative meal on this day 
so if your child usually has a hot dinner but does not like the roast, please provide them with a 
packed lunch for this day. If however, your child does not normally have a hot meal but would 

like to have a Christmas meal on this day, orders must be placed by Sunday 6th December.  To 
order a Chartwells hot meal, please order online at www.mealselector.co.uk.  We are very 

grateful to the Friends who generously fund Christmas crackers to help make this a special 
festive occasion.   
 

Thursday 17th December - Christmas Jumper and Christmas Party Day  
All children are welcome to wear a Christmas Jumper to school instead of their school jumper 

if they wish.  In the afternoon, all children will be having a special Christmas party in their 
classrooms. 
 

Friday 18th December - Last Day of term 
The children will be having a Christmas themed day and the school will come together for a 

Christmas sharing assembly via zoom where each class will share some of their learning from 
their latest Christmas Learning Journey.  We are hoping to be able to film this and and share it 

with you all.  In the afternoon, each class will have a treat and watch a Christmas film before 
heading home to enjoy a well-earned festive break. 
 

Very best wishes, 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS)  

NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant   Chichester    

West Sussex   PO18 0BW 

Tel:  01243 527382    Fax:  01243 530677 

E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk  
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